
From: Sessoms, Nancy H [mailto:SessomsNancyH@uams.edu]  

Sent: Monday, June 30, 2014 10:14 AM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: CAFO on Buffalo National River 

 

As a Christian and a registered voter, I am concerned about the environmental impact of Cargill Inc.’s 

planned industrial hog farm in the Buffalo National River watershed.  Not only is this pristine river at 

risk but the neighboring town and school will be subjected to the noxious fumes from the CAFO.  In the 

event of flooding (not uncommon in the area), the White River could also be affected by run-off from 

the waste holding ponds. 

It is my understanding that Buffalo River attracted well over 1,000,000 visitors in 2012, spending almost 

$44,000,000 in the communities surrounding the river.  Those numbers alone should be enough to 

persuade the staunchest capitalist of the economic need to protect the area from all threats of 

pollution. 

 

Sincerely, 

Nancy Sessoms 

North Little Rock, AR 

sessomsnancy@gmail.com 
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